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Newsletter 2    Friday 3rd November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you to everyone who came to Parent/Carer 

Evenings this week. It was great to share the 

progress your child is making. If you were unable to 

make these dates, please see your child’s class 

teacher to arrange a suitable time to look at your 

child’s learning next week.  

Our first KPS Values Celebration assembly was a 

lovely occasion and will become a very special 

tradition in our school. Already, the children know 

each of our school values, along with their signs in 

BSL. I am very impressed by how quickly they have 

picked this up. 

Enjoy Bonfire Night and stay safe! 

Best wishes 

 

Ellie Green 

Miss E Green - Head Teacher 
 

In this week’s newsletter you will find information 

about the following: 

 KPS Values Celebration 

 News & Achievements out of School 

 Attendance: Miss School – Miss Out! 

 

KPS Values Celebration 

Respect – Confidence – Resilience 

Aspiration – Enthusiasm – Kindness  

Congratulations to KPS’s first ever Values Award 

winners. It is my favourite moment of the week to 

hear the teachers talk so enthusiastically about the 

amazing achievements and values of our children.  

Reception 

Finlee - Enthusiasm 

Year 1 & 2 

Anthony – Respect 

Pippa – Resilience 

Livi – Kindness 

Esther - Aspiration 

Year 3 & 4   
Alice - Resilience 

Paul – Enthusiasm 

Poppy – Resilience 

Romeo - Resilience 

Year 5 & 6  
Alfie – Aspiration 

Kyle – Resilience 

Kuda – Resilience 

Charley – Kindness 

I am very proud of you all! 

Thank you to all of the grownups and siblings who 

came along to support their child today, including 

baby Monty who is just one week old!  

 

New & Achievements out of School 

 

Please let me know if your child has achieved 

something extra-special out of school. We would 

love to share this in our Friday assemblies. 

During assembly today, our girls’ football team 

received special certificates and proudly shared 

their medals. 

Esther in Year 2 shared a poem she composed and 

had published. It was great to see the confidence 

Esther showed reading Animal Opposites aloud to 

the whole school! 

Thank you to everyone who entered the Halloween 

colouring competition and to the PTA for 

organising this event. Choosing winners was a 

tough job! Six lucky children will receive their prize 

gifts next week. 

 

Attendance: Miss School – Miss Out! 

 
Whole School attendance this week is 97%.  
Attendance since September 1st is currently 95.2%. 
Good attendance is above 96%.  Let’s aim to 
achieve 97% attendance by Christmas! 
A special well done to Class 2D and Reception who 
achieved 100% attendance this week! 
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